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MEMORANDUM NO. GEC-OVCAA-NAKG 21-011 
 
TO  :  ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS AND HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS 
     ALL GE FACULTY MEMBERS 

          
 

 
THROUGH :  MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, Ph.D. 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
                            
 
 
 
FROM  :  NANCY A. KIMUELL-GABRIEL, Ph.D. 
     Director 
 
SUBJECT :  Invitation to Teach Talk: How to Teach and Manage your Gen Z Class (Critical  
      Approaches in the Arts Edition) Webinar 

 
DATE  :  29 November 2021 
 

 
Warm greetings! 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the second webinar of the General Education Center (GEC)’s 
LINANGAN: The GE Faculty Development Extension Program entitled Vacc to School: Doing 
Blended Learning for GE Courses was participated by over 2,000 GE faculty from UP CUs, various 
state universities and colleges (SUCs), local universities and colleges (LUCS), private and special 
higher education institutions (HEIs), and other educational institutions. The participants were 
impressed with the speakers’ comprehensive and enriching discussions. 
 
This year, the fourth of the 10 webinars will be conducted under LINANGAN: Teach Talk (Critical 
Perspective in the Arts Edition) Webinar. Through the Office’s coordination with UP CUs, CHED 
Regional Offices, and various higher education institutions in the Philippines, we are hoping that 
more GE faculty can join the webinars until July 2022 to further enhance the teaching and learning 
of GE. 
 
In line with this, the GEC respectfully requests your good Office to endorse the Teach Talk: How 
to teach and manage your Gen Z class (Critical Approaches in the Arts Edition) Webinar to 
GE faculty. It will be held on 13 December 2021 (Monday), 9:00 AM – 12:00 NN via Zoom, 
YouTube, and Facebook. We have attached the invitation letter to faculty and the publication 
materials for your endorsement and dissemination. 
 
Should you have any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
gec_ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph and/or Ms. Czarina Duka at crduka@up.edu.ph or +639952775733. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kimuell-Gabriel 
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